May 29,1986
Dear Gifford Lakers

Summer time is once agaln upon us something we all look foreward
too. Our lake is so high again, we will all miss our walks around the
lake, it makes one feel confined with so little beach.

We will be planting more fish in the lake again, Bob Stegmier is
checking on it, so will be able to give you the full details at the
meeting July 5.

The fishing contest starts Memorial Day and ends Labor Day. The
contest is for 12 years and under for family members only that have
homes on the lake. Entry forms are available from your President,
Treasurer or Trustees.

The 1986 PICNIC will be Saturday July 5 at 2:00 PM on the north
end of the lake at Elsa Stegmier's beach.

Bring your own meat, a dish to pass, table service and lawn chairs.
The coffee, pop, beer and grills will be furnished.

The annual business meeting will follow after that there will be
games for all ages, prizes will be awarded.

Your picnic committee is Jack and Diane Lents

Mike and Kathy Townes

The 1986 dues are now due, send your dues $10.00 or pay in person
to Ginger Frick
RT 1 Box 1412
Baldwin, Michigan
49304

If you are not yet a member we would very much like you to join,
just contact your President, Treasurer or Trustees.

Your President is Clarence Nordquist
Secretary Doris Nordguist

Treasurer Ginger Frick

Trustees Bill Buck South side
Mike Townes West
Ron Reden North

Jeff Stegmier East
Hope you all have a nice summer, will look foreward to seeing
you at the picnic July 5. Have fun.

Very Truly Yours
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Doris Nordquist, Sec.



October NEWS LETTER 1986

Dear Gifford Lakers

At the annual picnic we had a very good turn out with lots of
delicious food. Fun was had by every one participating in the games
or just visiting, the weather co-operated this year so we had a perfect
day.

The high light of the day was the planting of 500 3 inch Hi-Bred
Bluegills by Bob Stegmier. They are very colorfull, there a cross be-
tween a Sunfish and a Bluegill, they will grow fast and get extra
large.

Two weeks later 500 Walleyes was released and in August 500 Small-
mouth bass were also released and 2 milk cans of Fathead minnows that
will reperduce were released ‘in June.

In all, the planting of fish cost the Association $940.00. The
fish were purchased at the Stoney Creek Fish Farm in Grant, Michigan.

If any small fish are caught it would be nice if everyone would
return the fish to the lake, to give the fish a chance to grow.

There are still a few 1986 dues not paid $10.00 isn't very much,
if you don't care to join the Association a donation to the fish fund
would be appreaciated.

We have a beautiful and clean lake, lets keep it that way, no
ORV on the beach or in the lake.

Your President is Clarence Nordquist
Secretary Doris Nordquist

Treasurer Ginger Frick

Trustees Einer Brufladt South side
Hurb Welch West
Ron Reden North

Jeff Stegmier  East

If you have any questions or would like to pay dues contact any
of the above. If sending dues or donating to the fish fund, send to
Ginger Frick
Rt. 1 Box 1412
Baldwin, Michigan
49304
The lake is so high again, all that rain was terrable maybe next
year it will start to recede and return to normal, sure hope so.

Hope you all have a nice winter, keep well, will look foreward
to enjoying the lake again next spring. It is beautiful up here right
now. Enjoy.
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